
 

 

 

 ● Calender of Events
● Friday night trap has started. We are off to a great start.  Please check schedule for your 

work night. WNYTL shoots here are January14th and 21st. We also have 12 JR shooters
●  this year.
● Archery 3d shoots are January 7th,February 4th,March 4th. Set up is always the Saturday

 before shoot. Member help is needed. Contact committee for details.
● Congratulation to this year Fall building fund raffle winners .
● Seeking help in our club for Teasurer assistance, PT Temporary postion. Help needed

now until John returns.
● October was end to our camping season. End to another great season. Hunting season

is here. Remember Safty First and Good Luck!!!
● Time to think about Kids for Camp. Must fill out application by February to DEC for

next year attendence.  
● Mike and Roger were re-elected to the board. Officer have been re-elected for another 

term.
● Welcome New Members to Glen-coe are Jim Mize,Brian P Brown,Todd C Oakley,

 Joe Ciccarella.
●  If you would like to have this News Letter e-mailed to you . E-mail louschutze@
● yahoo.com.
● Google Glencoeconservation.com for your latest updates thanks to New Member

 Jim Mize.
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  Over the last few months The Society has been busy hosting many events ie; Archery and Trap 
shoots along with the Building fund raffle all have been very beneficial for The Society.  I would
thank all who participated in these events.  Over the next few years The Society will be 
constructing a pole barn and draining the silt pond. These events will help finance both of these.. 
 
  It is important that the membership of the Society have the knowledge of discussions and events
therefore, it is highly recommended that you be present at the monthly meetings to discuss these
issues and help with solutions. I look forward to seeing you all there.

There will be No December meeting this year as it is the day after Christmas. Merry Cristmas.

The club house is ready for Christmas complete with a Christmas tree,stockings and other 
decorations thanks to Bob and Kathy Wild and Grandson Jordon. Stop up and enjoy.

January is set to be a busy month for the club with Archery and Trap shoots.  These functions 
will help provide funding for the pole barn and the silt pond dredging. Help is needed for these
functions members who can participate  should contact Mike Matala or Dave Neely for archery.
Wayne Grace or Craig Tucker for trap.

There will be an ugly sweater party Friday December 15th. Stop up.

GC President
Craig

    

  
 

  
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

 

  

Note from the President: 

If you have 
moved or have 
a new contact 

number, 
please 
provide 
updated 

details to 
Board member

Or one of the 
other Officers. 
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